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The Failing Heart Naranjan S. Dhalla 1995
Inherited Metabolic Disease in Adults Carla E. M. Hollak
2016-07-19 As clinical management of inherited metabolic
diseases (IMDs) has improved, more patients affected by
these conditions are surviving into adulthood. This
trend, coupled with the widespread recognition that IMDs
can present differently and for the first time during
adulthood, makes the need for a working knowledge of
these diseases more important than ever. Inherited
Metabolic Disease in Adults offers an authoritative
clinical guide to the adult manifestations of these
challenging and myriad conditions. These include both
the classic pediatric-onset conditions and a number of
new diseases that can manifest at any age. It is the
first book to give a clear and concise overview of how
this group of conditions affects adult patients, a that
topic will become a growing imperative for physicians
across primary and specialized care.
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The Metabolic and Molecular Basis of Acquired Disease R.
D. Cohen 1990
Cellular Function and Metabolism Yoshio Yazaki
1993-02-28 A variety of metabolic processes are known to
be intimately involved in the maintenance of cellular
structure and function. It has also become clear that
metabolic events involved in the synthesis and
hydrolysis of ATP as well as for the synthesis of
proteins and phospholipids are essential for cellular
health. The regulation of cell function is generally
achieved through participation of a wide variety of
hormones and different signal transduction mechanisms
for the activation/deactivation of some specific
metabolic processes. In this regard cyclic AMP and
calcium seem to play a crucial role. Various hormones
are also known to affect the genetic machinery of all
the cell; however, the exact signals for genetic control
of cellular function are not well defined. In
particular, the sequence of events concerned with
remodelling of different types of cells under various
pathological situations is poorly understood. In this
book we have therefore dealt with some of these issues
from biochemical, molecular biological, physiological,
and pharmacological viewpoints. Special emphasis has
been laid on understanding heart function and metabolism
in health and disease in general, and cardiac
hypertrophy, heart failure, and ischemic heart disease
in particular. It is hoped that this multidisciplinary
information will be of value to basic scientists and
clinical investigators.
ATP and the Heart Joanne S. Ingwall 2012-12-06 ATP plays
a central role in the two leading causes of cardiac
morbidity and mortality in the western world: ischemia
and heart failure. We are in our infancy applying what
is known about biology and chemistry of ATP toward
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developing effective therapies for these diseases. In
this volume, the current understanding of the chemistry
and biology of ATP specifically in the cardiomyocyte is
presented. New insights into ATP have been gleaned using
biophysical techniques allowing dynamic measurement of
chemical events in the intact beating heart and using
new animal models in which cardiac proteins are either
over expressed, deleted or harbor specific mutations.
This book provides a summary of the basic understanding
and includes illustrations of why ATP and the Heart is
important to both the clinician and scientist.
Exercise Metabolism Glenn McConell 2022 In this Edited
Volume, a diverse group of exercise metabolism experts,
assembled a multi-facetted collection of fascinating
contributions. The chapters focus on metabolism during
exercise, including anaerobic and aerobic metabolism,
carbohydrate metabolism (separate chapters on muscle
glycogen and blood glucose), fat metabolism (separate
chapters on muscle and adipose tissue) and protein
metabolism. Readers will find discussion on various
tissues in addition to skeletal muscle, such as liver,
heart and brain metabolism during exercise. In addition,
the book includes chapters on other perspectives such as
thermodynamic and bioenergetic aspects of exercise and a
dive into history. Another focal point is on the effects
of exercise in relation to training, age, sex, fatigue
and the circadian rhythm. This contemporary collection
will be an essential resource for Physiologists, Sports
Scientists, Coaches, Athletes and students alike. .
Clinical and Molecular Aspects of Cardiomyopathies: On
the road from gene to therapy, An Issue of Heart Failure
Clinics, E-Book Giuseppe Limongelli 2018-04-02 This
issue of Heart Failure Clinics--edited by Drs. Giuseppe
Limongelli, Sharlene Day, and Perry Elliott--will cover
Clinical and Molecular Aspects of Cardiomyopathies: On
the Road from Gene to Therapy. Topics include, but are
not limited to, Epidemiology and Clinical aspects of
Genetic Cardiomyopathies, Existing and New therapies,
Gene editing and gene-based therapeutics, Controversies
surrounding exercise in genetic cardiomyopathies,
Genetic infiltrative cardiomyopathies, LV Noncompaction,
Clinical presentation and natural history of
hypertrophic cardiomyopathy in Rasopathies, and
Moelcular basis and new treatments of cardiac diseases
in Rasopathies.
Federation Proceedings Federation of American Societies
for Experimental Biology 1985
Lipoprotein Protocols Jose M. Ordovas 2010-11-10 The
development of new methodologies has played a key role
in the advancement of all areas of research.
Specifically, the initial advances in our understanding
of lipoprotein structure and metabolism were made
possible by the development of ultracentrifugation and
electrophoretic techniques. More recently, the advent of
molecular biological techniques opened possibilities
that were unthinkable just a few decades ago. The use of
the analytical ult- centrifuge to study plasma
lipoproteins began in the 1940s with the work of
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Mutzenbecher, McFarlene, Pedersen, Gofman, Lindgren, and
Elliot. Another crucial step, during the 1950s, was the
development of this tool as a prepa- tive technique by
Havel, Eder, and Bragdon, among others. This technolocal progress allowed investigators to "dig" deeper into
the structure of these complex macromolecules made of
lipids and proteins, and permitted inves- gators to
continue unraveling the physical and chemical
characteristics of the proteins associated with
lipoprotein particles (apolipoproteins) and the enzymes
involved in their processing. This information led to
both a better understanding of the biological functions
of the lipoprotein fractions and their constituents, and
creation of a more comprehensive overall scheme for
plasma lipoprotein metabolism. Several gaps in this
puzzle were filled through the work of Goldstein and
Brown, who elucidated the structure and role of the lowdensity lipoprotein - ceptor. This was the first
identified among a profusion of receptors that are key
for the cellular catabolism of these particles.
Metabolic Cardiomyopathy H. Böhles 2004 During the last
years the understanding for the aetiology of
cardiomyopathies could be greatly improved. A great deal
of information has accumulated in the field of inherited
metabolic diseases, which provides a new basis for our
understanding of many heart muscle problems and their
corresponding clinical disease entities. This book is
meant to give the reader a comprehensive overview of the
cardiological manifestations of inborn errors of
metabolism. Latest information, such as cardiomyopathy
in Fabry disease or in patients with CDG-syndrome is
included. It should be helpful, not only to
cardiologists, paediatricians, internists and general
practicioners, but also to all those interested in a
better understanding of the metabolic basis of clinical
disease entities.
Translational Cardiology Cam Patterson 2012-07-04
Translational Cardiology: Molecular Basis of Cardiac
Metabolism, Cardiac Remodeling, Translational Therapies
and Imaging Techniques provides an up-to-date
introduction to the role circadian rhythms, cardiac
plasticity, and mechanotransduction play in the heart,
while at the same time introducing new developments in
cellular, viral, and non-biologic therapies that are in
the process of being developed. Importantly, the focus
of this book is on topics that, due to their novelty,
are largely not covered in the other major textbooks. A
special emphasis is placed on the molecular basis of
cardiac metabolism, new concepts in cardiac remodeling,
and translational therapies and imaging techniques
currently under development for clinical use. The
chapters are written by experts from diverse clinical
and biomedical research backgrounds. Translational
Cardiology: Molecular Basis of Cardiac Metabolism,
Cardiac Remodeling, Translational Therapies and Imaging
Techniques simplifies the complexity of the molecular
basis of disease by focusing on patient-oriented disease
mechanisms and therapies and is of great value to a
broad audience including physicians (e.g. cardiologists,
cardiovascular surgeons, pathologists) as well as
translational biomedical researchers in a wide range of
disciplines.
Analysis of Cardiac Development Rafael Beyar 2010-03-22
This volume, the result of three days of interactive
sessions among world leaders in the cardiac sciences,
summarizes the most up-to-date information about
development and cardiogenesis signaling in cell-based
therapy, as well as developmental aspects of the
formation of the embryonic heart, including the effect
of mechanical load on differentiation. Other topics
covered include: signaling and repair strategies, cell
and gene therapy for the treatment of postmyocardial
infarction, signaling, vascularization methods in
engineering embryonic cardiac tissue, and molecular
methods to improve survival of human embryonic stem
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cell–derived cardiomyocytes; developmental and
evolutional cardiology; novel strategies for treatment
of atrial fibrillation and channel molecular physiology
in remodeling and hypertrophy; multiscale modeling for
metabolism and flows, including force development,
mechanics of cardiac contraction, and ATP supply and
demand aspects; aging, interactions, and interference
aspects include fibroblast-myocyte-capillary
communications, nonuniformities in contraction, calcium
channels as oxygen sensors, and epigenetics of heart
failure; and macroscale phenomena and clinical aspects,
including various clinical aspects of modern cardiology
such as navigation methods for cardiac interventions and
control of cardiac function by changes in energetic
demand. NOTE: Annals volumes are available for sale as
individual books or as a journal. For information on
institutional journal subscriptions, please visit
www.blackwellpublishing.com/nyas. ACADEMY MEMBERS:
Please contact the New York Academy of Sciences directly
to place your order (www.nyas.org). Members of the New
York Academy of Science receive full-text access to the
Annals online and discounts on print volumes. Please
visit http://www.nyas.org/MemberCenter/Join.aspx for
more information about becoming a member.
Cumulated Index Medicus 1999
Cardiac Drug Development Guide Michael K. Pugsley 2003 A
comprehensive survey of the latest therapeutic drug
discoveries in cardiac and cardiovascular medicine and
of the most recent breakthroughs in molecular
cardiology. The authors describe the most advanced
procedures in cardiac pharmacology today, including in
vivo and in vitro whole animal studies, the
electrophysiological methods used to study in pacemaker
cells, and the application of biochemical principles and
technologies to novel therapeutic agents. Also discussed
are the methods used to express the ion channels
involved in cardiovascular pharmacology, adenoviral
vector delivery for cardiovascular gene therapy,
pharmacometrics in cardiovascular drug development,
gender differences in heart failure, and angiogenesis
therapies for coronary heart disease..
Influence of Sepsis on Cardiac Metabolism and Function
in Dependence of Intrinsic Exercise Capacity Jonas Marx
2019
The Metabolic and Molecular Basis of Acquired Disease:
General mechanisms, Environmental aspects of disease,
Acquired metabolic diseases 1990
Perturbations in Metabolic Cues: Implications for
Adverse Cardiac Function Leading to Sudden Cardiac Death
Ademuyiwa S. Aromolaran 2022-01-07
Biomedical Index to PHS-supported Research 1990
The Scientist's Guide to Cardiac Metabolism Michael
Schwarzer 2015-11-04 The Scientists Guide to Cardiac
Metabolism combines the basic concepts of substrate
metabolism, regulation, and interaction within the cell
and the organism to provide a comprehensive introduction
into the basics of cardiac metabolism. This important
reference is the perfect tool for newcomers in cardiac
metabolism, providing a basic understanding of the
metabolic processes and enabling the newcomer to
immediately communicate with the expert as
substrate/energy metabolism becomes part of projects.
The book is written by established experts in the field,
bringing together all the concepts of cardiac
metabolism, its regulation, and the impact of disease.
Provides a quick and comprehensive introduction into
cardiac metabolism Contains an integrated view on
cardiac metabolism and its interrelation in metabolism
with other organs Presents insights into substrate
metabolism in relation to intracellular organization and
structure as well as whole organ function Includes
historical perspectives that reference important
investigators that have contributed to the development
of the field
Genetics Abstracts 2001
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Molecular Aspects of Alcohol and Nutrition Vinood B.
Patel 2015-11-06 Molecular Aspects of Alcohol and
Nutrition is a valuable resource for nutrition
researchers and nutritionists who study or treat
alcohol-related diseases. Experts from across the field
of alcohol research explain how alcohol disrupts normal
fat, carbohydrate, and protein metabolic processes
occurring in the liver as well as other parts of the
body. The book discusses how this can lead to alcoholic
liver disease (ALD) as well as contribute to the onset
of Type 2 diabetes and the metabolic syndrome. It also
explores how alcohol affects nutrient absorption in the
gastrointestinal tract and can lead to anemia and
reduced amounts of fat soluble vitamins. This book
explores both the primary and secondary consequences of
alcohol consumption. Chapters in the first section
investigate the basic science of alcohol metabolism –
focusing on how alcohol and its toxic metabolites
disrupt and impair normal nutrient regulation at the
molecular level. Further chapters explore how alcohol
affects many extra-hepatic organs and tissues as well as
the secondary consequences of alcohol consumption such
as reduced levels of minerals like magnesium, calcium,
and trace elements like zinc. Offers a valuable resource
for nutrition researchers and nutritionists who study
alcohol-related diseases and attempt to treat them
through nutritional strategies Explores how alcohol and
its toxic metabolite acetaldehyde disrupt and impair
normal macro and micro nutrient regulation at the
molecular level Investigates how alcohol affects and
interferes with cell signaling, cell death pathways,
calcium homeostasis leading to osteoporosis, oxygen
balance, as well as the pathophysiology of alcohol
consumption and abuse
Heart Failure: A Companion to Braunwald's Heart Disease
E-book Douglas L. Mann 2010-11-11 Dr. Douglas L. Mann,
one of the foremost experts in the field, presents the
2nd Edition of Heart Failure: A Companion to Braunwald’s
Heart Disease. This completely reworked edition covers
the scientific and clinical guidance you need to
effectively manage your patients and captures the
dramatic advances made in the field over the last five
years. Now in full color, this edition features eleven
new chapters, including advanced cardiac imaging
techniques, use of biomarkers, cell-based therapies and
tissue engineering, device therapies, and much more.
Consult this title on your favorite e-reader, conduct
rapid searches, and adjust font sizes for optimal
readability. Compatible with Kindle®, nook®, and other
popular devices. Use this Braunwald’s companion as the
definitive source to prepare for the ABIM’s new Heart
Failure board exam. Access the fully searchable contents
of the book online at Expert Consult. This edition
includes 67 new authors, who are experts in the field of
heart failure Stay on the cutting edge with new chapters
on: The latest practice guidelines for medical and
device therapy Hemodynamic assessment of heart failure
Contemporary medical therapy for heart failure patients
with reduced and preserved ejection fraction Biomarkers
in heart failure Pulmonary hypertension Management of
co-morbidities in heart failure Mechanical cardiac
support devices Get up to speed with the latest clinical
trials, as well as how they have influenced current
practice guidelines Explore what’s changing in key areas
such as basic mechanisms of heart failure, genetic
screening, cell and gene therapies, pulmonary
hypertension, heart failure prevention, co-morbid
conditions, telemedicine/remote monitoring, and
palliative care
Dietary Fructose and Glucose: The Multifacetted Aspects
of Their Metabolism and Implication for Human Health
(Vol.1) Luc Tappy 2018-08-15 This book is a printed
edition of the Special Issue "Dietary Fructose and
Glucose: The Multifacetted Aspects of their Metabolism
and Implication for Human Health" that was published in
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Nutrients
Subject Index of Current Research Grants and Contracts
Administered by the National Heart, Lung and Blood
Institute National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute 1978
Energy and protein metabolism and nutrition I. OrtiguesMarty 2007-08-17 This book is the result of the 2nd
International Symposium on Energy and Protein Metabolism
and Nutrition. It presents the latest results on energy
and protein metabolism and nutrition. It is oriented
towards livestock science but also addresses general
aspects of protein and energy metabolism as applied to
animals or biomedical sciences. The book is based around
the following five key topics:* Nutrition and
mitochondrial functions * Regulation of body composition
and/or product quality by tissue metabolism* "Omics" in
metabolism and nutrition studies* Coordination between
tissues for the metabolic utilisation of nutrients* From
the parts to the whole or how to use detailed
information to answer applied questionsWidely different
approaches ranging from fundamental to integrative
approaches are applied to key concepts of nutrition.
Fundamental research is translated into practical
outcomes through active links with applied research and
practical applications. The newest research techniques
and methods are also addressed and the outcomes
presented provide an integrated view of this topic. The
conclusions may eventually be integrated into systems of
nutritional recommendations as new nutritional
challenges emerge.This book will be of interest to all
professionals and researchers who concern themselves
with developments in animal and human nutrition.
National Library of Medicine Current Catalog National
Library of Medicine (U.S.) 1993
Biomedical Index to PHS-supported Research: Project
number listing, investigator listing 1992
Cardiac Hypertrophy and Failure Bernard Swynghedauw 1990
Cardiac insufficiency, a major cause of premature
mortality, is a key focus of medical and pharmaceutical
research. This book aims to bring clinicians and
researchers up-to-date on recent biophysical, cellular
physiological and molecular biological developments and
their clinical applications.
Cardiovascular Pathology L. Maximilian Buja 2015-11-11
Cardiovascular Pathology, Fourth Edition, provides users
with a comprehensive overview that encompasses its
examination, cardiac structure, both normal and
physiologically altered, and a multitude of
abnormalities. This updated edition offers current views
on interventions, both medical and surgical, and the
pathology related to them. Congenital heart disease and
its pathobiology are covered in some depth, as are
vasculitis and neoplasias. Each section has been revised
to reflect new discoveries in clinical and molecular
pathology, with new chapters updated and written with a
practical approach, especially with regards to the
discussion of pathophysiology. New chapters reflect
recent technological advances with cardiac devices,
transplants, genetics, and immunology. Each chapter is
highly illustrated and covers contemporary aspects of
the disease processes, including a section on the role
of molecular diagnostics and cytogenetics as
specifically related to cardiovascular pathology.
Customers buy the Print + Electronic product together!
Serves as a contemporary, all-inclusive guide to
cardiovascular pathology for clinicians and researchers,
as well as clinical residents and fellows of pathology,
cardiology, cardiac surgery, and internal medicine
Offers new organization of each chapter to enable
uniformity for learning and reference: Definition,
Epidemiology, Clinical Presentation,
Pathogenesis/Genetics, Light and Electron
Microscopy/Immunohistochemistry, Differential Diagnosis,
Treatment and Potential Complications Features six new
chapters and expanded coverage of the normal heart and
blood vessels, cardiovascular devices, congenital heart
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disease, tropical and infectious cardiac disease, and
forensic pathology of the cardiovascular system Contains
400+ full color illustrations and an online image
collection facilitate research, study, and lecture slide
creation
Cardiotoxicity of Non-Cardiovascular Drugs Giorgio
Minotti 2010-03-25 Some drugs which are not aimed at
treating heart disease have nevertheless been found to
have profound effects on heart muscle. Cardiotoxicity is
one of the major forms of toxicity seen in drugs and it
accounts for most drug recalls and delays experienced in
regulatory approvals.In recent years a number of noncardiac blockbuster drugs such as terfenadine have been
withdrawn from major markets because of cardiotoxicity
concerns, while other drugs have either been withdrawn
prior to marketing or required labelling changes that
significantly restricted their use. In Cardiotoxicity of
Non-Cardiovascular Drugs international experts describe
the molecular mechanisms and clinical read-outs of
cardiac events induced by a broad variety of
noncardiovascular drugs. Particular emphasis is paid to
the preclinical screening of drug cardiotoxicity. Topics
include: metabolic targets of cardiotoxicity regulatory
aspects translating molecular mechanisms into clinical
trials structure-activity relationships in arrhythmias
by antihistamines and psychoactive drugs cardiovascular
toxicity of antitumor drugs cardiovascular toxicities of
non-steroidal anti-inflammatory drugs cardiovascular
toxicities of antiretroviral therapies Cardiotoxicity of
Non-Cardiovascular Drugs is an essential guide to this
important area of drug development. It will find a place
on the bookshelves of researchers, regulators and
students in medicinal chemistry, drug development,
pharmacology, pharmacy and cardiovascular disease.
Biochemical and Molecular Basis of Pediatric Disease
Edward C.C. Wong 2021-05-13 Biochemical and Molecular
Basis of Pediatric Disease, Fifth Edition has been a
well-respected reference in the field for decades. This
revision continues the strong focus on understanding the
pathogenesis of pediatric disease, emphasizing not only
the important role of the clinical laboratory in
defining parameters that change with the disease
process, but also the molecular basis of many pediatric
diseases. Provides a fully-updated resource with more
color illustrations Focuses on the biochemical and
molecular basis of disease as well as the analytical
techniques Defines important differences in the
pathophysiology of diseases, comparing childhood with
adult
Physician's Guide to the Diagnosis, Treatment, and
Follow-Up of Inherited Metabolic Diseases Nenad Blau
2022 This updated and enlarged second edition is a
unique source of information on the diagnosis,
treatment, and follow-up of metabolic diseases. The
clinical and laboratory data characteristic of rare
metabolic conditions can be bewildering for clinicians
and laboratory personnel alike reference laboratory data
is scattered, and clinical descriptions can be obscure.
The new Physicians Guide with the additional more than
600 diseases now featured, documents 1200 conditions
grouped according to type of disorder, organ system
affected (e.g. liver, kidney, etc) or phenotype (e.g.
neurological, hepatic, etc). It includes relevant
clinical findings and highlights the pathological values
for diagnostic metabolites. Guidance on appropriate
biochemical genetic testing is also provided and
established experimental therapeutic protocols are
described, with recommendations on follow-up and
monitoring. The authors are acknowledged experts, and
the book is a valuable desk reference for all who deal
with inherited metabolic diseases.
Biochemical, Physiological, and Molecular Aspects of
Human Nutrition - E-Book Martha H. Stipanuk 2013-08-13
Covering advanced nutrition with a comprehensive, easyto-understand approach, Biochemical, Physiological, and
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Molecular Aspects of Human Nutrition, 3rd Edition
focuses on the biology of human nutrition at the
molecular, cellular, tissue, and whole-body levels. It
addresses nutrients by classification, and describes
macronutrient function from digestion to metabolism.
This edition includes the new MyPlate dietary guide and
recommendations from the Dietary Guidelines for
Americans 2010, plus coverage of the historical
evolution of nutrition and information on a wide range
of vitamins, minerals, and other food components. In
Biochemical, Physiological, and Molecular Aspects of
Human Nutrition, lead authors Martha H. Stipanuk and
Marie A. Caudill are joined by a team of nutrition
experts in providing clear, concise, coverage of
advanced nutrition. 55 expert contributors provide the
latest information on all areas of the nutrition
sciences. Nutrition Insight boxes discuss hot topics and
take a closer look at basic science and everyday
nutrition. Clinical Correlation boxes show the
connection between nutrition-related problems and their
effects on normal metabolism. Food Sources boxes
summarize and simplify data from the USDA National
Nutrient Database on the amount and types of foods
needed to reach the recommended daily allowances for
vitamins and minerals. DRIs Across the Life Cycle boxes
highlight the latest data from the Institute of Medicine
on dietary reference intakes for vitamins and minerals,
including coverage of infants, children, adult males and
females, and pregnant and lactating women. Life Cycle
Considerations boxes highlight nutritional processes or
concepts applicable to individuals of various ages and
in various stages of the life span. Thinking Critically
sections within boxes and at the end of chapters help in
applying scientific knowledge to "real-life" situations.
Lists of common abbreviations provide an overview of
each chapter's content at a glance. Comprehensive crossreferencing by chapters and illustrations is used
throughout. Current references and recommended readings
connect you to nutrition-related literature and provide
additional tools for research. Coverage of the USDA's
MyPlate dietary guide reflects today's new approach to
diet and nutrition. Recommendations outlined in the
Dietary Guidelines for Americans 2010 are incorporated
throughout the book. Updated format features more
subheadings, tables, and bullets, making it easier to
learn and recall key points. Updates of key chapters and
boxes reflect significant changes within the fields of
nutrition, biology, molecular biology, and chemistry.
NEW illustrations simplify complex biochemical,
physiological, and molecular processes and concepts.
Research Awards Index 1989
Drug Delivery Systems for Metabolic Disorders Harish
Dureja 2022-08-26 Drug Delivery Systems for Metabolic
Disorders presents the most recent developments on the
targeted delivery of drugs to deal with metabolic
disorders in a safe, compliant and continuous way. The
book covers recent developments in advanced drug
delivery systems in various metabolic disorders,
including disturbances in protein, lipid, carbohydrate
and hormone metabolism and lysosomal and mitochondrial
disorders. It provides a brief introduction to metabolic
disorders, along with a focus on the current landscape
and trends in understanding disease pathology using
different in vitro and in vivo models required for
clinical applications and developments of new
therapeutics. Each subsequent chapter covers drug
delivery systems dedicated to metabolic diseases caused
by disturbances in protein, lipid, carbohydrate and
hormone metabolism. Then, it moves on to cover lysosomal
storage disorders and applications of
phytopharmaceuticals in this context. This is the
perfect reference for researchers in pharmaceutical
science who are interested in developing new treatments
for metabolic diseases. Offers comprehensive coverage of
drug delivery to treat metabolic diseases Provides
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insights into how advanced drug delivery systems can be
effectively used for the management of various types of
metabolic disorders Includes the most recent research on
diagnostic methods and treatment strategies using
controlled drug delivery systems
Current Catalog National Library of Medicine (U.S.) 1993
First multi-year cumulation covers six years: 1965-70.
Cellular and Molecular Pathobiology of Cardiovascular
Disease Monte Willis 2013-12-23 Cellular and Molecular
Pathobiology of Cardiovascular Disease focuses on the
pathophysiology of common cardiovascular disease in the
context of its underlying mechanisms and molecular
biology. This book has been developed from the editors'
experiences teaching an advanced cardiovascular
pathology course for PhD trainees in the biomedical
sciences, and trainees in cardiology, pathology, public
health, and veterinary medicine. No other single textreference combines clinical cardiology and
cardiovascular pathology with enough molecular content
for graduate students in both biomedical research and
clinical departments. The text is complemented and
supported by a rich variety of photomicrographs,
diagrams of molecular relationships, and tables. It is
uniquely useful to a wide audience of graduate students
and post-doctoral fellows in areas from pathology to
physiology, genetics, pharmacology, and more, as well as
medical residents in pathology, laboratory medicine,
internal medicine, cardiovascular surgery, and
cardiology. Explains how to identify cardiovascular
pathologies and compare with normal physiology to aid
research Gives concise explanations of key issues and
background reading suggestions Covers molecular bases of
diseases for better understanding of molecular events
that precede or accompany the development of pathology
Cardiac Energy Metabolism in Health and Disease Gary D.
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Lopaschuk 2014-08-22 The heart has a very high energy
demand but very little energy reserves. In order to
sustain contractile function, the heart has to
continually produce a large amount of ATP. The heart
utilizes free fatty acids mainly and carbohydrates to
some extent as substrates for making energy and any
change in this energy supply can seriously compromise
cardiac function. It has emerged that alterations in
cardiac energy metabolism are a major contributor to the
development of a number of different forms of heart
disease. It is also now known that optimizing energy
metabolism in the heart is a viable and important
approach to treating various forms of heart disease.
Cardiac Energy Metabolism in Health and Disease
describes the research advances that have been made in
understanding what controls cardiac energy metabolism at
molecular, transcriptional and physiological levels. It
also describes how alterations in energy metabolism
contribute to the development of heart dysfunction and
how optimization of energy metabolism can be used to
treat heart disease. The topics covered include a
discussion of the effects of myocardial ischemia,
diabetes, obesity, hypertrophy, heart failure, and
genetic disorders of mitochondrial oxidative metabolism
on cardiac energetics. The treatment of heart disease by
optimizing energy metabolism is also discussed, which
includes increasing overall energy production as well as
increasing the efficiency of energy production and
switching energy substrate preference of the heart. This
book will be a valuable source of information to
graduate students, postdoctoral fellows, and
investigators in the field of experimental cardiology as
well as biochemists, physiologists, pharmacologists,
cardiologists, cardiovascular surgeons and other health
professionals.
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